

WRIGHT'S HOUSE OF HOPE, INC.

Where Healing and Opportunities Happen

JUVENILE JUSTICE MINISTRY - COASTAL EVALUATION CENTER

Once again it was our pleasure to share the joy of Christmas with the Young Ladies, Officers and Staff at the Coastal Evaluation Center (CEC). In addition to food and gifts, we shared our love and fellowship with them.



Beverly and Mark Caligaris along with two Officers pose with the Young Ladies (their faces have been covered to ensure privacy).



The party included food, a holiday craft, Bibles, pajamas & Christmas presents 😊



GREENVILLE COUNTY DETENTION CENTER

We helped celebrated with the Officers at the Greenville County Detention Center. We love to encourage the Officers!



THANKS TO YOU ALL FOR THE DONATIONS TO MAKE BOTH THESE PARTIES A SUCCESS!

And yes, we are still a 100% VOLUNTEER, FAITH-BASED ORGANIZATION!

Beverly Caligaris and the WHOH Board of Directors

You can also contact us with questions by calling WHOH Executive Director, Beverly Caligaris at 864-325-9163, or email at beverly.caligaris@whoh.org,

Please visit our updated website at www.whoh.org and on our Donations page and scan the QR code or use the WHOH Secure link:

https://app.autobooks.co/pay/wright-s-house-of-hope

